
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

On Wednesday, June 11, 2025, the Oakland Town Council will 

conduct a Public Hearing beginning at 5:15 p.m. at the Oakland Fire Station 

Atlantic Room to present information and receive input from Oakland 

citizens regarding the Town of Oakland Sewer Department rate increase 

starting July 1, 2025. 

 

All interested citizens are welcome to attend and to comment on this 

new proposed rate.   

 

 

 

      

      Kathleen A Paradis 

      Town Clerk  

 

 

 

 

This notice shall be posted in the following places: 

 

OAKLAND TOWN OFFICE 

OAKLAND POST OFFICE 

BUDDIES GROCERIES 

KORNER STORE  

D&L COUNTRY STORE 

 

 

 

 

 


